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JOINT COMMUNITY/SENIOR CENTER AD HOC COMMITTEE/BOARD 

MEETING APPROVED MINUTES 

Tuesday May 17, 2016  

West Hills Hospital, 1st Floor Conference Room 

7300 Medical Center Drive, West Hills, CA 91307 
 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:20 PM by Steve Randall, Chair 

 

In attendance were Steve Randall, Char Rothstein, Dan Brin, Aida Abkarians, Ron Sobel, Reeyan Raynes, 

Marge Brown, Thomas Booth and Mary Crescenzo. A quorum was established.  There were no April minutes to 

approve as there was no quorum present. 

 

Steve updated the committee on the Valley Circle site.  Steve advised the committee that we are getting the 

support of elected officials and that there will be a meeting on June 9th at Supervisor Sheila Kuehl’s office with 

representatives of the Department of Public Works.   

 

Reeyan stated that he believes that we should continue to look for alternative locations given the possibility the 

Valley Circle location does not get City or County approval. 

 

Ron Sobel once again suggested that we investigate use of the Chatsworth Nature Preserve as an alternate site. 

 

Mary Crescenzo asked if Steve Kline would be an appropriate person to attend the June 9th meeting.  The 

committee members prefer to speak with him first.  Mary stated that in her conversation with Steve Kline he 

was fully supportive of the committee’s endeavors. 

 

Mary will provide a list of possible activities for adults, seniors and children at the proposed Community/Senior 

Center. 

 

Steve announced that our next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, June 21, 2016 at 7:30 PM at West Hills 

Hospital. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:48 PM by Steve Randall. 
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